
Dear Sheila 
  
I refer to your correspondence dated 4 June 2014 addressed to the Chief Executive 
regarding the Road Traffic (Amendment) Bill. 
  
I would confirm that the matter was considered at the Council Meeting 30 June 2014, when 
it was referred to the Consultation Sub Committee to formulate a response on behalf of the 
Council. 
  
The Sub Committee met on 23 July 2014 and agreed that they were satisfied with the 
requirements of the Bill. 
  
Regards 
  
  
Logan Cathcart 
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